
 

 

National Grid Electricity Transmission response  
 
Vicky et al 
  
Apologies for the late formal response to this consultation, but I just wanted to confirm in writing what 
we have already discussed, namely that National Grid supports the proposed changes set out within 
your SEI RIIO-T1 Consultation. 
  
Regards 
Gary 

  
  

Gary Stokes 

Stakeholder Engagement Manager, Electricity Transmission 
Customer Solutions 
Electricity Transmission 

nationalgrid 
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